October 9, 2014

Dear PAFA members,

Several weeks ago, we were able to get PA House bill 1750 off the schedule for a vote in the PA State Senate. Contained in this bill is the ban on live pigeon shoots.

HOUSE BILL 1750

Recently, Heidi Prescott, Senior VP of Campaigns and Outreach of HSUS, put on a full court press to bring this bill to the floor for a vote once more. We are sending this urgent request out to our membership, our PA members in particular, and ask that anyone who has contacts, friends or relatives residing in the Commonwealth, to immediately contact their state representative and other PA state senators to voice your opposition to this ban; asking them to vote no on this bill so that it doesn't return to the House for a final vote!

PA STATE SENATORS

To make it easier, we have provided links to HB1750 and the membership list of PA state senators by district. Your support in helping squash this bill is greatly appreciated, as once more we put all our efforts into retaining our rights as sportsmen and preserving our sport.

Thank you,

PAFA Executive Board